
Hunger Free Lenawee!

Minutes from 11/14/17

Call to Order/ Introduction:  Cynthia Heady (LCF), Vickie Pfeifer(MSUE), 

Andrea Aguilar(MSUE), Nancy Bishop (DHHS),  Anthony Davis(St Vincent

DePaul), Tami Gilbert(CAA/WIC), Beth Mehan-Wood (LDA), Heather 

Mauney (FBSCM)

HFL Officers: With Anne Victoria Smith no longer attending, Nancy 

Bishop nominated Vickie Pfiefer as co-chair of HFL.  Tammy Gilbert 

offered to be co-secretary, as Beth Mehan-Wood will be preparing taxes

throughout the winter.  

Trunk or Treat: Over 400 participants collected 620#s of food and $74.  

Ideas for 2018 include passing out agency fliers, having 2 lines going at 

once for better traffic flow and spacing out the trunks that host 

activities. 

Agency Visits: Cynthia has yard signs made for each pantry.  Each will 

receive 2 signs.  They will be passed out at the breakfast. 

Tool Kit/Breakfast: November 16 from 8-9:30 AM

 Cynthia announced that LCF will credit each attending pantries 

account with the Food Bank $20.  
 The Food Bank has binders already put together full of recipes, 

tips, etc.  A local resource guide and the tool kit will be added to it 

the morning of the breakfast. 
 Nancy will welcome everyone at the breakfast.  Heather will 

discuss the importance of data collection and the self-sufficiency 

studies that that have recently come out.  Andrea will discuss the 

Tool Kit and will lead the break out session.

Next Meeting Date – January 2, 2018 at DHHS 


